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I am a lifelong resident of Oregon born and raised in NW Oregon.  I am strongly 

opposed to a ban on diesel engines in any way shape or form and support HB3119 to 

prohibit the Department of Environmental Quality from implementing or enforcing the 

Advanced Clean Trucks regulations.  Banning diesel vehicles and fuel is bad for all 

Oregonians and will have serious negative economic impacts.  We all rely on diesel 

powered vehicles for everything from transporting goods city to city, to catching fish, 

to farming and beyond.  I urge the legislature to support HB3119. 


